
 

 

 

 

 

Ken Skates AM 

Cabinet Secretary for the Economy and Infrastructure 

Welsh Government 

Tŷ Hywel 

Cardiff Bay CF99 1NA                                                                   4 January 2017 

 

 

Dear Cabinet Secretary 

Historic Wales 

Thank you for your letter of 8 November about Historic Wales.  The Committee 

has considered your response and agreed that it would be best to return to this 

matter once the Steering Group Chaired by Mr Justin Albert has concluded its 

work.   

I would, therefore, be grateful if you could let me know as soon as the Steering 

Group has reported to you and the report is available.  Once the report is 

available, I would be grateful if you and Mr Albert could attend a meeting of the 

Committee to answer Members’ questions about the report and its 

recommendations. 

I look forward to your response. I am copying this to Mr Alberts to whom I have 

written in similar terms.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Bethan Jenkins AM 

Chair 


